
From: Linton, Ron
To: Chris Pugsley
Cc: Marc Henderson; Mark Pelizza
Subject: Receipt: Hydro Resources, Inc. Filing of Form 313 Request for Licensee Name Change
Date: Friday, August 04, 2017 12:53:00 PM

Christopher S. Pugsley, Esq.
Partner
Thompson & Pugsley, PLLC
1225 19th Street, NW
Suite 300
Washington, DC 20036
 
RE:  Acknowledgement of Receipt, Hydro Resources, Inc. Filing of Form 313 Request for
Licensee Name Change
 
Dear Mr. Pugsley:
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received your electronic submission.  We have
not received confirmation of hard copy receipt from Document Control, but that is not
uncommon for there to be a delay from the date on the letter until we get the ML#.
  However, we will begin the review pending ADAMS receipt.  We opened CAC L00847 for
this review.
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,”
a copy of this correspondence will be available electronically for public inspection in the
NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 

Ron C. Linton
Ron C. Linton
Project Manager/Hydrogeologist
U.S. NRC
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
MS T-8F5, 11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
phone 301-415-7777
fax 301-415-5369
ron.linton@nrc.gov
 
From: Chris Pugsley [mailto:cpugsley@athompsonlaw.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 10:36 AM
To: Kock, Andrea <Andrea.Kock@nrc.gov>; Linton, Ron <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>
Cc: Marc Henderson <Marc@laramide.com>; Mark Pelizza <MSPELIZZA@msn.com>
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Subject: [External_Sender] Hydro Resources, Inc. Filing of Form 313 Request for Licensee Name
Change
 
Dear Andrea:
 
Please find attached for filing Hydro Resources, Inc.'s (HRI) Form 313 requesting a change of
its name on License No. SUA-1580.  A hard copy of this has been sent to the Document
Control Desk and to you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Respectfully Submitted,
 
Christopher S. Pugsley, Esq.
Partner
Thompson & Pugsley, PLLC
1225 19th Street, NW
Suite 300
Washington, DC 20036
o: (202) 496-0780
f: (202) 496-0783
m:  (202) 870-3387
cpugsley@athompsonlaw.com

This message may contain information and/or attachments that are subject to attorney-client privilege or other protection.  If
you receive this message in error, please destroy all copies of this message and its attachments and contact Chris Pugsley at
(202) 496-0780.

http://cpugsley@athompsonlaw.com/

